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Nathalie Murray, new Director of the 

Organizational Development Unit 
 
For Immediate Release 
  
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to announce that Nathalie Murray has been 
selected as the successful candidate for Director of the Organizational 
Development Unit. 

 
With a Bachelor of Arts in Political Science and a 
Bachelor of Information Technology with a minor in 
Business Management, Nathalie 
brings an exceptional blend of policy expertise, 
technical acumen, and management insight. 
Formerly a Project Manager who spearheaded the 
creation of the Kanien’kehá:ka Rights and Research 

Office within the Office of the Council of Chiefs, she now steps into a pivotal 
position focused on enhancing organizational capacity across all units within 
the MCK. 
 
“This role is focused on building the frameworks, policies, and processes that 
strengthen the foundation of our organization,” said Executive Administrative 
Officer Dawn Marquis-Deere. “Nathalie’s expertise will help pave the way for 
sustainable progress at the MCK.” 
 
Murray began her role on Monday, July 7, 2025. The MCK wishes her all the 
best in her new position. 
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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